FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please answer the questions below with regard to the provision of workers engaged through recruitment agencies for the period of April 1st, 2021, to 31st March 2022

 

1.      Whom is your agency or managed service provider:

(Example, Adecco, matrix, Comensura, other)
Reed.

 

2.      What was your method of procurement for this contract?

(Example, ESPO/ LGRP, other)
ESPO Mstar

 

3.      Whom is your current contract manager:

(The point of contact internally in the council/government body that manages the agency contracts for you)
Junior staff names are exempt from release under Section 40(2) of The Act as they are personal data. The Council judges that this personal data is being processed for the purposes of employment and that disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1– fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified and not incompatible purposes.  Therefore, this Information is exempt from release. 

 4.      What is your spend on workers/interims/consultants engaged via agencies:

(example £x)
£4,547,645 between 01/04/21-31/03/22

5.      Please provide the number of agency workers with a charge rate of over £400 per day/ £55 p/h through this managed service (point 1) and also off contract, so not via the provider in point1

(‘ number’)
8.

 

6.      List of the names of the agencies engaged that have supplied workers directly that are not through the agency managed service provider aka ‘off contract spend

(example names of the recruitment agencies)

Macaldowie 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
